
Auburn First Virtual Info Sessions 
During the month of September, the Auburn First Team will host virtual info sessions for interested 

counselors, parents, and students on Tuesdays at noon. Join us at: aub.ie/aufirstinfo. Feel free to share 

the attached digital flyer!  
 

Spring 2023 Reminders 
Our spring application is currently open! It will close on October 15th. 

• Interested students may apply directly on our website (aub.ie/auburnfirst). 

• Once a student from your school has applied, our office will reach out to you and 
request their official transcript and letter of support form. 

• We will need all support documents on file by Friday, November 18th to have their 
application processed in time for spring classes. 

• For priority registration, we encourage interested students to apply early! 

Spring 2023 registration for Auburn First students will open in October. 

• Currently enrolled students must complete our course request survey to be registered 
for spring classes. 

• Our team highly recommends that students complete the survey before undergraduate 
registration opens the first week in November to ensure their preferred class options 
are available. 

 

Please feel free to contact our office with any questions! 

 

 

applewebdata://8BB0E37B-DEAA-47BA-A37C-7981FE403FB3/aub.ie/aufirstinfo
applewebdata://8BB0E37B-DEAA-47BA-A37C-7981FE403FB3/aub.ie/auburnfirst
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fauburn.edu%2Facademic%2Fprovost%2Fdualenrollment%2F_assets%2Fpdf%2FAF%2520Letter%2520of%2520Support.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CWrightSG%40fultonschools.org%7C3ca8cb24bf514d2fda7608da8770fffa%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637971216644014588%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NMchky5bqoF3ujj6S2ZFeME4DcuYQbnKNSZ9rnI1fS0%3D&reserved=0

